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 CCL HORNET & WASP KILLER I

"ABS AIRSPRAY"

CONTACT & RESIDUAL INSECTICIDE 
JET STREAM SPRAY - 6 TO 8 METRES

DOMESTIC

KILLS ON CONTACT AND KEEPS ON KILLING AFTER IT DRIES

GUARANTEE: 

D-TRANS ALLETHRIN....................0.O50%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE CARBOXIMIDE...0.400%
CHLORPYRIFOS.........................0.500%

REG.NO. 23242 PCP ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CCL INDUSTRIES INC.
 105 GORDON BAKER ROAD

WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO
 M2H 3P8

CONTAINER CAN BE HELD IN ANY POSITION, EVEN UPSIDE DOWN TO SPRAY
INSECTS IN THE MOST DIFFICULT TO REACH AREAS.

KILLS HORNETS, WASPS, BEES and other stinging insects.  Best
results are obtained when applications are made in early morning
or evening when insects are at rest.  STAND WELL AWAY FROM NEST,
then spray directly into opening in short 2-3 second blasts so
that the spray contacts inside nest entrance. If unable to locate
nest, a heavy(contact & residual) spray around and into the
openings where insects gain entrance will eventually eliminate



the pests.  Insects hit by spray or having contacted the sprayed
surface will die soon after.

KILLS GARDEN PESTS:  Kills Tent Caterpillars and Pine Sawflies on
deciduous and evergreen ornamentals.

DIRECTIONS:  The spray will reach from 6 to 8 metres so you will
now be able to reach the insects high in your eaves, ceilings, or
trees.  The best time to spray is on a calm day so the wind does
not affect the jet spray from reaching the pests.

PRECAUTION:  Contents under pressure.  Do not heat, puncture or
incinerate container.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Avoid contact with
eyes, skin, or clothing.  DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS, OR
ANIMALS.  DO NOT USE AS A SPACE SPRAY.  Do not use in areas where
food is handled, prepared or stored.  May cause skin and/or eye
irritation.  Product is very toxic to fish.  Do not contaminate
water by improper use or disposal.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call
physician immediately.  Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.  In case of contact with skin,
wash with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with water for
15 minutes, get medical attention.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, wrap and dispose in household
garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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